
THE PRESERVE ON ANASTASIA ISLAND 

NEWSLETTER 

March 2024 

 
 

Association Fees Raised:  A friendly reminder the association fees were raised in  

January.  If for any reason you did not receive your notice or have had a change of 

address, please notify the Preserve office.  

 

Wednesday, March 6:  Board Meeting at 6pm in the Preserve clubhouse.  

 

Sunday, March 10:  Spring forward! Daylight Saving Time begins!! 

 

Sunday, March 17:  St. Patrick's Day Party (see website for details):  From 6pm - 

8pm in the Preserve clubhouse.  BYOB and your favorite Irish appetizer (or any 

appetizer).  Wear your favorite "Green Attire"!  Note:  Please sign up in the office 

confirming appetizer you plan on bringing or there will be a donation box.  ALL 

Preserve residents are invited. 
 

Sunday, March 31:  Happy Easter!!! 

 

Up and Coming:  New electronic gate system at pool/gym.  Details will be provided 

when available. 

 

Community Library:   

Located in the clubhouse and needs volunteers to help keep it neat and orderly.  If 

you are interested in helping with this project, please contact Kathy Farrell in the 

Preserve office. 

Note:  The library is for BOOKS only!  Please do not use it to discard your old 

magazines, last year's devotional pamphlets, etc.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Community Book Club:  Anyone interested in joining a book club meeting in the 

clubhouse, please contact Shirley Price at 410-979-2502 to discuss preferences for 

the start up meeting. 
  

 Kathy Sutton 


